
 

 

 
 
 
Stephen Morrell 
City of Stonnington 
P.O. Box 58 
Malvern  VIC  3144 
 
 

FORM B 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR REPORT AND CONSENT TO PROPOSED 

DEMOLITION UNDER SECTION 29A OF THE BUILDING ACT 1993 

 

PROPERTY ADDRESS:  294 Malvern Road, Prahran VIC 3181 

 

PROPOSAL: Demolition 

 

A: THE CONSENT TO PROPOSED DEMOLITION GIVEN 

This is to advise that - 

A planning permit is not required for demolition of the building detailed above and consent to the 

proposed demolition is given. 

 

It should be noted that nothing in this consent of Council shall be construed to allow the removal 

of, damage to or pruning of a significant tree (including the roots) without the further written 

approval of Council. 

 

 

 

       

PHILLIP GUL 

Acting Manager Statutory Planning 

on behalf of the Responsible Authority as Reporting Authority under s29A of the Building Act 

 

 

 

Dated:     


